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Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch’s statement on recent 
legislative matters: 
 

“We strongly oppose the effort to raise taxes on Illinois’ job providers before pro-growth 
economic reforms and a clear plan to return fiscal sanity are in place. 

The need for bipartisan collaboration on a plan that also includes business friendly policies is 
eminent. We must ensure we are not throwing billions of dollars into the same broken system.” 
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